
Department for the Economy announces
the appointment of a Non-Executive
Board Member

The Department for the Economy has announced the appointment of Mark Lowry as
Non-Executive Board Member (NEBM) to the Departmental Board.

Muir sets out pathway to Net Zero at
Belfast’s RE[act] Festival for a
Sustainable Belfast

DAERA Minister, Andrew Muir has outlined the pathway for Northern Ireland to
transition to a net zero economy and highlighted the need for ambitious
action to tackle climate change.   

O’Dowd welcomes Ministers support for
road safety initiative

Infrastructure Minister John O’Dowd has welcomed Executive support for the
‘Share the Road to Zero’ road safety initiative.

O’Dowd welcomes record number of
vehicle tests conducted by DVA staff
in October

Infrastructure Minister John O’Dowd has welcomed the highest number of
vehicle tests conducted by DVA staff.
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Appointment of a Non-Executive Member
to The Northern Ireland Fire &amp;
Rescue Service

Health Minister, Mike Nesbitt, has announced the appointment of a Non-
Executive Member to the Northern Ireland Fire & Rescue Service (NIFRS).
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